
Safeguarding today, preserving tomorrow 

7225 Stall Road /P.O. Box 63009 North Charleston, SC 29419 843.764.3072 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Addendum No. 1 
 

June 18, 2025 
 
Uniform Services RFP 
North Charleston Sewer District 
North Charleston, SC 
 
Addendum No. 1 is hereby incorporated and made part of the RFP Documents. 
Except as specifically modified by this document, all other terms and conditions remain in full 

force and effect.  

 

SUBMITTED COMMENTS/ QUESTIONS 
Question 1: Does the cost per category in the introduction include tax?  

Answer: Yes. 

Question 2: Does the ARC Flash include jackets. If so, are those Arc Flash Jackets? 

Answer: Yes, it includes 2 FR jackets. 
 
Question 3: Could you please confirm whether a full re-outfitting is being requested, or if our current sizing 
and service process will be accepted moving forward?  

Answer: Different departments may choose to alter their uniform combinations, for example, switching to a 
different shirt-pant pairing. NCSD would expect a resizing or refitting to ensure proper fit and appearance 
standards are met. 

We are not explicitly requesting a full re-outfitting of all personnel at this time. However, NCSD reserves 
sole discretion regarding whether existing uniforms may be retained or must be replaced. Final decisions on 
reuse versus replacement will be made during service delivery, based on NCSD’s assessment of fit, 
condition, and uniformity standards. 

 

The RFP due date and time is NOT changed. It remains June 26, 2025 at 2:00 PM. This Addendum No. 1 
must be acknowledged in the submission documents. 

 

END OF ADDENDUM No. 1 


